
1st February 2024 

Dear Investor 

Lifting of temporary suspension - Paradice Global Emerging Markets Fund (the “Fund”) ARSN 
628 716 085    

In our capacity as the responsible entity of the Fund, and further to the communication provided on 
31st January 2024, we wish to inform you that the temporary suspension of the Fund will be lifted as 
of 2nd February.  

Should any of the information provided above change, or any further update is required, EQT will 
notify investors accordingly. 

Please contact Paradice at InvestorRelations@paradice.com. should you have any questions 
regarding the content of this letter. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell Beasley 
Deputy Executive General Manager, Fund Services 
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